
 
The 11th Korea-Japan Students’ symposium 

 

The 11th Korea-Japan Students’ symposium has been held on November 8th through 10th at Seoul 

National University, Seoul, Korea. Educationists, researchers and students from Tohoku University, 

Seoul National University and another research institute presented and discussed on the most 

advanced topics and state of the art technologies in Future Generation Energy Materials. Total of 70 

people, out of which 40 from Korea and other countries, attended the symposium. 

Korea-Japan students’ symposium was first held on 2000 in Seoul. Since then, the symposium has 

been held 10 times.  

This symposium started from private talking of Professor Mizusaki, Tohoku University and 

Professor Yoo, Seoul National University. Based on that agreement, this symposium is held by the 

students under the slogan,“Symposium of the students, by the students, for the students”. 

The 1st symposium was held in Seoul and achieved considerable success by the cooperation of all 

participants. Since then, there has been growing contacts between Japanese and Korean participants, 

and the symposium can be run more smoothly. 22 Korean participants and 26 Japanese participants 

attended to the 10th symposium. In this year, there were 40 oral presentations, 14 poster 

presentations and 3 tutorial lectures. 

At the 11th Korea-Japan Students’ Symposium Banquet in the evening of November 10, 

Wednesday, all participants could get to know each other’s cultures. It will contribute for the future 

life of young scientists. 
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